EC421 - Bids to host European Annual General Meeting (EAGM) 2011

6 October 2010

In previous years European Districts have been required to complete the District Questionnaire which included a question asking if you your District would like to host the next EAGM. As the District Questionnaire is no longer required (following at decision at the 2009 EAGM) we are introducing the attached form as a method for Districts to indicate their interest in hosting the next EAGM.

If your District could host the EAGM in 2011 please complete and return the attached Bid Form at your earliest convenience, and no later than: 23 October 2010. Bids will be considered and the venue for 2011 decided at the 2010 EAGM.

-- 
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